
 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

5.6.25 

WELCOME TO THE LAST HALF TERM OF THE YEAR  

The time has almost come to welcome Bodhi. My office is ready for him, and we have had an 
assembly, introducing him to all of the children, making sure that they all know how to behave 
around him. At first, he will mainly be in my office and we will go at his pace when deciding when 
and how to introduce him to the wider school and his new very big family! The breeder has said that 
he is very confident and always the first to try something new so that bodes well. Remember to let 
the office know if you do not want your child to have contact with him.  

A reminder that Fishergate is looking forward to York Pride on Saturday 7th June. All are welcome to 
join us at 11.20 outside St William's College, or to look out for the school banner as part of the 
parade. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

Tues 10th – Fulford visiting 
Y6 -  pm 

 EYU new starters evening 
– 5:30pm 

Weds 11th – Archbishop 
Holgate’s visiting Y6 – 
10.15am  

Thurs 12th – KS2 
Eisteddfod – 1:45pm  

Thurs 12th – Alice (LAC) 
will be on the playground 
from 3pm  

Fri 13th – Whole school 
Science morning  

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

Year 1&2 Cake Sale Next Friday (13th June) 3.15pm 
Year 1/2 families will be donating their tasty and generous baked goods 
to raise money for their classes. Cakes should be sent into school Friday 
morning or left with the school office. Please support these cake sales if 
you can and grab yourself a well earned treat. All nut free cakes are 50p. 
 
We need parents and carers from this year group to help run the stall, If 
you can help next week, please 
email friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com or drop a message to the 
school office. 
 
Donations Day Thursday 3rd July 9am 
You are invited to drop donations for the school Summer Fair into the 
school hall at school drop off. We are looking for items for the bottle, 
chocolate, teddy and gift tombola stalls. Jam jars filled with fun goodies 
(toys, sweets, stickers) 
More details will be sent out next week. 
 
Remember the School Summer Fair is on Saturday 5th July, on the 
school field 12-3pm. Expect games, entertainment, food & 
refreshments, Tombola and our very popular Raffle!! Bring your friend, 
Bring your family!  
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PHASE UPDATES 

 

EYU – This week, we’ve been having fun with rhyming words, spotting which ones sound the 
same! In maths, we explored capacity and weight with water, sand and plenty of pouring. Out in 
the forest, we noticed the signs of the season changing all around us.  

Year 1/2 - Key Stage 1 have enjoyed a fantastic start to their Tudor topic by learning about 
Henry VIII and the reign of the Tudors throughout British history. In Maths, Year 1 have been 
learning all about money and coin recognition, whilst Year 2s have been looking at measures 
and how to measure mass using scales. 

Year 3/4 - This week in Yr 3/4 we have been revisiting lots of maths topics ready for next week's 

quiz. The children have also been continuing with their research on the Romans. x. 

Y5/6 - In English, we are putting together our poetry performance for next week's Eisteddfod on 

Thursday 12th. We are learning to sort and group living things in different ways in science. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

CAN YOU HELP? 

We are looking to recruit new parent 
volunteers for the next academic 
year to help staff our library club 
which runs on Tuesday and Friday 
lunchtimes. Children can read or 
take part in quiet activities such as 
colouring or board games.  Please 
drop us an email 
at admin@fishergateschool.com or 
pop to the office if you are able to 
offer your time. It need not be a 
weekly commitment - we have been 
lucky this year to have a good bank 
of volunteers who are part of a rota 
to staff the club.  

   

BREAK THE RULES DAY 

The children had great fun joining in with 
Break the Rules Day before the half-term 
holiday. So far, we have raised an 
impressive £403.10 from the day for City 
of Sanctuary UK which we are supporting 
as a part of our journey to become a 
School of Sanctuary. There is still time to 
use the link on Parentpay if you want to 
donate.  
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